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October 7, 2013 

 

Wall Township Volunteer Coaches; 

     Instant Verification will be changing the way it currently provides ID cards for volunteer 
coaches in Wall Township.  In order to avoid confusion, lost cards and to make it easier for 
volunteers to obtain their cards, IV will be issuing cards directly to volunteers during the Photo 
Nights.   

     The format for volunteer Photo Nights will remain the same with one exception.  All 
volunteers must be on the cleared list in order to have their photo taken.  Once their photo is 
taken, a card will be processed immediately and the volunteer will be issued the card.  If a 
volunteer is not on the cleared list, he/she will not be eligible to have their photo taken.  They may 
return to the next Photo Night in order to receive an ID.  ID cards will no longer be issued at the 
Recreation Office.  The volunteers will not be charged for this service. 

It is the responsibility of each Volunteer to check the Instant Verification Website to make 
sure they are approved on the Approved List before attending a photo night.  

The process for fingerprinting and results can take 2-4 weeks so please make an appointment as 
soon as possible if you would like to receive an ID card during this Photo Night.  There will be 
absolutely no exceptions. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Instant Verification, Inc. / Wall Recreation  
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